
HOA
OPEN VILLAGE MEETING

STATE OF THE COUNTY

THURSDAY, MAY 27TH

4:00 P.M. TO 6:00 P.M.
AGENDA TO BE ANNOUNCED

You can attend the meeting in-person at TVCC 
or 

Click Here to join from TVB Broadcasting

We are pleased to announce that Tellico Village 
Community Church has reopened the sanctuary for the 

HOA Open Village Meetings.

This will be our first in-person meeting since COVID 
restrictions went into effect a year ago.

We moved our original April date to May 27th to allow 
more time for villagers to get vaccinated and 

encourage them to attend in-person. 

We will be strictly adhering to TVCC’s COVID Safety 
Protocols during the event. Details to follow.

https://tellicovillagepoa.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e53684a9b6e28207175b2edf4&id=1e590ef2ff&e=26beffa686

